
Motion: To note the changes in the Care and Support Bill and 
their potential impact both financially and administratively on 
Suffolk County Council.
To note the potential impact on Suffolk County Council and how 
this informs the ‘Caring for Our Future’ consultation and response 
to Central government.
To note Appendix A of this paper and the recommendations from 
the Health and Adult Care Policy Development Panel who have 
deliberated on some of these key changes.
To agree the local authority’s response to the government’s 
‘Caring for Our Future’ consultation, including the issues 
considered in this covering report.

Members present agreed unanimously without a vote
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